SCOTT R. JONES
Sheriff

I, along with the men and women of the Sacramento County
Sheriff’s Office, and the family of our fallen officer, Deputy
Adam Gibson, wish to express our heartfelt gratitude for
your kind expression of sympathy, generosity and support
during the tragic loss of Deputy Gibson and K9 Riley. Your
financial donation is greatly appreciated and will go directly
to Rachel Gibson. Although these deaths will remain with us
for a lifetime, it has been a comfort hearing from so many in
the law enforcement family, and to know that it’s the love of
this profession that will always keep us connected.

As we move forward we will always keep Deputy Adam
Gibson in our hearts, and continue to celebrate his life and
the hero he will always be.
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